
Hello Future Weinberg Sixth Grade Families,

Welcome to sixth grade at Weinberg Gifted Academy! We are looking forward to
creating an engaging, student centered community full of challenges and fun! Your
child will have all four of us as their teachers next year as we finish the journey through
elementary school while preparing for Junior High! We wanted to take time before this
school year begins to first introduce ourselves as well as get to know you and your
sixth grader.

As we plan for next year, we would love to have input from you. Look for a survey
coming out from us in July with a section for parent and student input.

WGA’s Meet the Teacher will take place on July 15th from 4:30-6:30pm

We can’t wait to see you in July!

Dana Hansen, Aino Houttu, and Paul Servis
Your Sixth Grade Team

hansen.dana@cusd80.com Link to Bio
houttu.aino@cusd80.com Link to Bio
servis.paul@cusd80.com Link to Bio
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